
   

SSM 52934   2022-2024 Maverick, 2024 Ranger - Rear Seat Back Hard To Latch

Some 2022-2024 Maverick and 2024 Ranger vehicles may exhibit a rear seat back that is difficult to latch. This
may be due to the the latch assembly. To correct this concern, replace the latch assembly. For claiming use the
causal part number 9661383 and applicable labor operations in Section 12 of the Service Labor Time
Standards (SLTS) Manual. If labor times are not available, claim M-time.
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